
 
 

  

Issues affecting our treasured 
coastlines 

 

 

 

 

Beach Briefs - March 22, 2013 
 

 

Got Beach? 

 

 
Learn More About CEPD's Upcoming  

Beach Nourishment Project 
 

When: April 10, 2013 
Time: 5:00 P.M. 

Where: 'Tween Waters Inn, Wakefield Room, Captiva 
 



Sponsored by the Captiva Erosion Prevention District  
and 'Tween Waters Inn  

  
Refreshments 

  

                                                                Commissioners 

  Chair:  Jim Boyle                                                   Secretary:      Henry A. Kaiser 
  Vice Chair:  Doris Holzheimer                              Treasurer:      Dave Jensen 
                                                           Mike Mullins 

  
                                                      Administrator 

                                                            Kathy Rooker 

 
 
The Captiva Erosion Prevention District is comprised of 5 elected, unpaid Commissioners 
dedicated to preserving and maintaining Captiva's beaches and shorelines. For more information 
on CEPD, click onmycepd.com. 

(239) 472-2472 
 

   

 
 

Captiva Erosion Prevention District | P.O. Box 365 | 11513 Andy Rosse Ln., Unit #4 | Captiva | FL | 33924 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ZOaR4c8mC4Gvu19i86tlMGYHFp5NdgfAHoc-BZ32bqa_RRl5RkPq7IwjDgT9y3Y8JxeCoKjy5z-ZWxIVMjpjj7PqLWZNroEh5i4VM2HuuoU=

